

Equestrian Aid Foundation

Stable Partner Program

The Equestrian Aid Foundation's Stable Partner Program is our way of recognizing and thanking stable owners who, through their own generosity or through that of their clients, support the Equestrian Aid Foundation's mission of helping critically ill and injured members of the equestrian community—from trainers to grooms to farriers and beyond, the very people who keep your stable running day after day.

How It Works

Our Stable Partners come from two categories:

- Individual stable owners who make a donation of \$1,000 or more in a calendar year
- Stable owners who encourage their clients, collectively, to make a donation of \$1,000 or more in a calendar year

Simply write your stable name in the memo line of your check or in the comments section of our online giving form. Donations can be made in a lump sum or through our monthly donation program. All donations made within the calendar year will contribute to your Stable Partner status.

Donate by Mail:

Equestrian Aid Foundation 11924 W. Forest Hill Blvd. Ste. 10A-377 Wellington, FL 33414

Donate Online:

Visit EquestrianAidFoundation.org and click the *HOW TO HELP* tab on our homepage

Acknowledging Your Support

Caring about seriously injured or ill horse people is a great message for any stable to send to the equestrian community. Upon receiving your stable's minimum donation of \$1,000,

- EAF will send you an 18x22" Stable Partner vinyl banner to display in your tack room.
- EAF will promote your stable as a partner on our website and via our social channels.

The Equestrian Aid Foundation is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, and donations are tax deductible. *All* donors who contribute to their stable's designation as a Stable Partner will receive a tax acknowledgement letter for their contribution.

If you would like more information about the Equestrian Aid Foundation Stable Partner program, please contact Emily Cleland at Emily@EquestrianAid.org.

